
Eunice, New Mexico 
August l i t , 1957 

Neville G. Penrose, Inc. 
P.O. Box 988 
Eunice, New Mexico 

A t t : Mr. T. H. Bright 

Gentlemen: 

We have made a survey of your McAllister wel l #1, located i n NW/lt NW/li, 
S7, T22s, R38e, and f i n d that the quantity of gas and the distance from 
our gathering system makes the we l l economically unattractive for us to 
connect. 

Yours very t r u l y , 

Skelly Oi l Company 

R. E. tf. Dodd 

REJD/bn 

Superintendent New Mexico-
West Texas D i s t r i c t 

Before Examiner — 

Oil Conservation Commission 
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